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Dear |

The Board of Registration in Medicine has received your complaint regarding t
physician. The physician has been asked to respond in writing to your complaint.

If you wish to bring additional information about your complaint to the attentio

Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Board of Registration in Medict

200 Harvard Mill Square, Suite 330
Wakefield, Massachusetts 01880
(781) 876-8200
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n of the Board,

please provide it to me in writing at the address above. Any future correspondence regardmg your
complaint should include the name of the physician and the docket number as it appears in this lctter.

Once our review of your complaint has been completed, you will receive a letter informing you

of the outcome.

Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Board.

PH/bmh

Paula Hannon
Consumer Protection Coordinator




